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House Points 
 

Totals so far this term 
 

Ruby  942 

Sapphire   969 

Emerald   859 

Amber   1074 

Your Weekly 

TRANSITION DAY 

We had a lovely day yesterday with our new intake in class, the children spending the day in 

their new classes and getting to know their new teachers.  Everyone settled well and we are 

starting to get used to the arrangements for the new term. 

2-11 CONSULTATION 

The full proposal has now been published and is available on the school website in the ‘news’ 

section on the front page.  Any comments need to be submitted by 20th July, after which the 

County Council will decide whether or not to approve the change of age range.  We will be 

scheduling a meeting for parents to explain how we see the proposed changes working on a day 

to day basis.  We will publish the date/time as soon as possible. 

NEW APPOINTMENTS 

We are delighted to announce that we have successfully appointed two new class teachers in 

readiness for September. Michelle Lake will be known to some of you already (Infants Class 1) 

and will be in Class 1 in September (the new Early Years Unit). Danielle Jones will take up a post 

in Class 3 (year 3). We wish them both every success in their new roles.  

SUMMER CLUB 

Flyers for the Edgemoor Group of Parishes Summer Club have been sent home.   

Booking is essential  -  please contact Penny Lawson direct (details overleaf). 

South Molton Music Event is on Wednesday.  Some of our Junior children are singing in 

the ‘Red, White, Blue & Music Too!’ concert in South Molton Panier Market at 7.00pm, along with 

children from other South Molton schools.  Tickets to watch the concert cost £6 and are available 

from Printworx in South Molton, via the Eventbrite website or on the door.  Come along to see 

our young people perform an evening of song, dance and instrumental  playing to celebrate Inde-

pendence Day South Molton style!  

Please note there is limited  

seating available, so please bring your own chairs. 

REPORTS 

End of year reports will be sent home during next week.  As last year, we will send them home 

via email, but if you would prefer a hard copy, please let us know in the office. 

TUCK SHOP 

Don’t  forget the tuck shop is available during morning break on Monday and Wednesday  

providing a wide variety of healthy snacks provided by our excellent catering team. The items are 

 

Weekly Achievers 
 

Class 1 Achiever:  Tommy and  
   Zoe 

Class 2 Achiever:  Aurora 

Class 3 Achiever:  Jayden 

  

PROVISIONAL FUTURE DATES & EVENTS 

These are subject to change, so please keep checking 

  Monday 28th May -  Fri 1st  - HALF TERM 

 

July 

3rd July  Class 1 and Pre-School trip to Knightshayes 

Wed 4th South Molton Music Event 

Thurs 5th  Parent Consultations (School & Pre-School) 

Weds 11th  Class 2 trip to Saunton & Ilfracombe 

Thurs 12th Sports Day 
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   July Cont’d 

 

Thurs 12th   Parent Consultations (School & Pre-School) 

Tues 17th  Lion King Performance 1, 2.00pm 

Wed 18th  Lion King Performance 2, 4.00pm 

Thurs 19th  Lion King Performance 3, 6.00pm 

Thurs 19th  Reserve Sports Day 

Thurs 19th    Parent Consultations (School) 

Mon 23rd   Pre-School Sports day 

Tues 24th  Leavers Event 

Wed 25th   LAST DAY OF TERM 

 

 




